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Report to Committee regarding a request by the Village of Mettawa to extend water service to eight
properties along St. Mary’s Road.

· The Committee provided direction at the May 2, 2012 meeting to proceed with development of an
Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) that outlines the responsibilities and relationship between the
Village and County in order to proceed with a project to extend water service to eight properties within
the Village.

· A draft agreement has been prepared by the Village and is under review by staff.

· One of the questions asked by Committee was how future connections would be accommodated, and
a review of project status and potential future connections will be covered.
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